
 

 

 
 
July 01, 2020 
 
 
 
IWPA Circular No. 4 of 2020-21 
 
 
 
Dear Member, 
 
 

Sub :  Gentle Reminder - Annual Subscription Fee and Forecasting &  
  Scheduling Fee for the year 2020-21 
Ref :  Our proforma invoice dated 06/05/2020 

       ********** 
 
IWPA has sent the Invoice by email for the renewal of subscription for the current year 2020-21. We 
thank all those members who have promptly paid the amount. However, it is observed that a good 
number are yet to pay. 
 
As you are aware, the Association runs only through the subscription of the members. Accordingly, 
we would request you to arrange to make payment at the earliest for the smooth running of the 
Association and support for Forecasting to continue. 
  
Due to logistics problems on account of the COVID-19 pandemic, we request you to make payment 
ONLY through NEFT / RTGS. Our bank details are provided in the invoice. 

  
We would request you to kindly send the subscription fee and forecasting & scheduling fee early, 
which will help us to carry out our activities without financial pressure. 
 
Those who have already paid their dues may please ignore this letter.  
 
Assuring you of our best services at all times. 
 
Thanking you, 
 

Yours faithfully, 
For Indian Wind Power Association 

 
 

(Prof. Dr. K Kasthurirangaian) 
Chairman 


